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December 28, 1995

Dr. Jonathan Lawson
Vice President of Academics Affairs

IIdaho State University, Box 8063
Pocatello, Idaho 83209

,

Dear Dr. Lawson:

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF CONSIDERATION OF APPLICATION FOR RENEWAL OF FACILITY
LICENSE

Enclosed is a copy of the " Notice of Consideration of Application for Renewal
of Facility License" that-is being filed with the Office of the Federal
Register for publication. The Notice relates to your application dated
November 21, 1995, for a license amendment to renew Facility License No. R-110
for tha Idaho State University AGN-201 reactor. The expiration date for this
licenn was December 23, 1995.

Since your application has been submitted at least 30 days prior to the
expiration date of your license, you have satisfied the requirements of 10 CFR
Part 2, Section 2.109, entitled "Effect of Timely Renewal Application."
Accordingly, pursuant to 10 CFR 2.109, the existing license will be deemed not
to have expired until the request for renewal has been reviewed.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Patrick Isaac, I

at (301) 415-1019. I

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY

Marvin M. Mendonca, Senior Project Manager
Non-Power Reactors and Decommissioning

Project Directorate
Division of- Reactor Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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SUBJECT: NOTICE OF CONSIDERATION OF APPLICATION FOR RENEWAL 0F. FACILITY
LICENSE

Dear Dr. Lawson:

Enclosed is a copy of the " Notice of Consideration of Application for Renewal
of Facility License" that is being filed with the Office of the Federal
Register for publication. The Notice relates to your application dated
November 21, 1995, for a license amendment to renew Facility License No. R-110
for the Idaho State University AGN-201 reactor. The expiration date for this
license was December 23, 1995.

Since your application has been submitted at least 30 days prior to the
expiration date of your license, you have satisfied the requirements of 10 CFR
Part 2, Section 2.109, entitled "Effect of Timely Renewal Application."
Accordingly, pursuant to 10 CFR 2.109, the existing license will be deemed not
to have expired until the request for renewal has been reviewed.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Patrick Isaac,
at (301) 415-1019.

'

Sincerely,

n w re % r -

Marvin-M. Mendonca, Senior Project Manager
Non-Power Reactors and Decommissioning

Project Directorate
Division of Reactor Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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cc:

State Planning and Community.
Affairs Agency

State of. Idaho
Boise, Idaho. 83720

Mr. R. David Clovis
Reactor Supervisor
Idaho State University
Pocatello, Idaho 83201
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